RECEIVED MAY 112018

County of St. Paul Council May 8 2018
¢/o Sheila Kitz

| would like to take this time to introduce our club to you. We are a grassroots club in Elk Point
and have a solid member base of people ages 24-70 who come out and play pickleball. We are
always looking for more players and a way to bring the community of Elk Point and surrounding
area together for fun and a healthy activity. Currently we are adult only and we are looking to
get our seniors more involved as we progress forward and encourage this sport within our
community. Our club membership is approximately 30% County residents.

We currently run the club during the winter, indoors at the FG Miller High School gym. We
move outside for the summer months to the tennis courts.

We write to you today to request a monetary donation. This money would be going to
upgrading the outdoor facility along with allowing us to incorporate the community youth of Elk
Point and the County by acquiring additional facility time.

Your donation would be acknowledged on our Facebook page and advertising at our official
Grand Opening when we host our 2"4 Annual Picklefun Tournament for the Greater Lakeland
Area later this summer. :

Any donations of $1000 or greater will have name and logo place on our location sign.

Thank you for your time and consideration on our request.

Sincerely,

N

Terri Hampson-President

Elk Point Pickleball Club

Cert of Inc. 5020717095

403-620-3052
www.facebook.com/groups/eppickleballcliub
eppickleballclub@gmail.com




